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Object: Official invitation for the next Riverboarding World Championship 

 

To whom it may concerned, 

The World Riverboarding Association is very honored to invite officially Mr. Yohei Sugawara(266 

mitake-honcho, Ome, Tokyo, 1980173 Japan) for the third Riverboarding World Championship 2018, in 

New-Zealand. 

Mr. Sugawara participated at the World Championship of 2015 (Guatemala) as an athlete. He have a long 

experience on riverboarding, and demonstrated a high level of performance. His commitment in 

Riverboarding is known and appreciates by the international community. 

We really hope to meet him for the third Riverboarding World Championship in Queenstown, New 

Zealand for representing his country, Japan.  

 

The third Riverboarding World Championship 

Queenstown, New Zealand, 

21 to 27 October, 2018. 

 1 day practice, and 4 days competition 

 Slalom, Boardercross, Endurocross and Freestyle 

 More than 20 countries represented. 

 100 athletes from all over the world. 

The registration start March 24, 2018 till September 15, on the WRA website 

http://www.riverboarding.org 

 

We hope deeply to welcome Mr. Sugawara for this World Class event. 

 

Best regard 

 

World RiverBoarding Association  

Denis MORIN, President 
 

OFFICIAL 

INVITATION 

21-27 October 2018 
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